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17/10/2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Grammar School Mathematician of the Year 2024-25 

 

We wish to inform you that the Grammar School Mathematician of the Year 2024-25 online competition 

is being held on Saturday 19th November 2024. 

 

This is an external competition run by Mathema Events which we have successfully promoted to our 

students since its start in 2022.  RGS High Wycombe have achieved great success in this competition 

with one of our students winning the National Key Stage 5 category in 2022 and another student coming 

third in the National Key Stage 4 category last year. 

 

The competition is online and so can be completed at home. More information and sign up can be found 

on the following website www.mathema-events.co.uk/parent-registration  

 

Last year students from all year groups participated and found the experience both challenging and 

rewarding. 

 

If you would like your son to benefit from this opportunity then please do go to the GSMOTY web-site to 

sign up. We look forward to seeing further success to those students who take part. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Trevor Woolliams 
Mathematics Subject Leader 
taw@rgshw.com  
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